
STEM in the Garden 

2016 Ribbon of Hope funds will provide seed 
money to establish Wilson Botanical Garden’s 
new STEM in the Garden program. The program 
will target middle and high school youth, along 
with traditionally underserved populations. 
Programs will include: educational workshops, 
labs, research and conservation projects, use of 
alternative energy sources, and mathematical 
modeling in order to promote students’ interest 
in STEM. 
 

http://www.wilsonbotanicalgardens.org/index.php
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